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Nursery Donations 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We would like to politely ask the parents of children in nursery to make a voluntary 

donation of £10 per term.  

 

All contributions are gratefully received and go towards new resources for our 

nursery and also provide a variety of opportunities for cooking.  

 

Payment can be made via your child’s Squid account. 

Although all donations are voluntary, we would appreciate your support.  

 

Please speak to a member of staff if you have any queries.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss Mayes and Mrs Dennis 
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